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To: Municipal Services Committee
From: Eric Lom, City Traffic Engineer
Date: July 18,2018

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
Engineering Division — Traffic Section
2625 E. Glendale Avenue

Appleton, WI 54911

TEL (920) 832-5580

FAX (920) 832-5570

Re: Parking restriction change on Eighth Street, east of Linwood Avenue (N side)

Follow-Up to Six-Month Trial Period

The Traffic Section was contacted by a representative from the R. Sabee Company regarding a parking issue on the
north side of Eighth Street, just east of Linwood Avenue. They requested that the existing two-hour parking zone

be eliminated.

Based on a review of the historical documents associated with this parking restriction, we were able to determine
that it had been instituted at the request of the R. Sabee Company in 1983 as a way of ensuring customer/visitor
parking near their office. Based on this information, we instituted a 6-month trial to test the changes (remove the

restriction).

We have received no negative feedback from the neighborhood regarding this change. As such, we recommend

making the change permanent.

To accomplish this, the following ordinance action is required:

1. Repeal Ord. 83-42: “Parking be restricted to two hours on the north side of Eighth Street from 79’ east of

Linwood Avenue east for 53°.”
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